
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: 7/27/2011 12:42:28 PM
To: 'Halligan, Julie' (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Cooke, Michelle'

(michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov); 'sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov' (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC);

Dowdell, Jennifer (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5)
Bcc:
Subject: Line 132 Excavations

Michelle, Julie, Sunil,

As a heads-up, attached is the letter that is being shared with customers near the Line 132 excavation. 
Jennifer spoke to you about this letter last night. PG&E has mailed this letter to customers in the area, 
is in the process of calling customers, and will have this information available at the site.

«...»

Thanks.

Shilpa

Shilpa Ramaiya

PG&E

415-973-3186

srrd@pge.com

SB GT&S 0491819
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